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Hello,
 
The account listed above has been disc for non-payment since 5/8/24 and the property checks have
determined it is occupied.  They have a well at the property and the last time we rec’d a well
certification from them was in 2015 indicating that the well is for outdoor use only.  We generally do
not send the accounts that have a well to you guys but being that they last indicated it’s for outdoor
use only, would this need to be reported to your department, or no? Wasn’t sure if this would make
a difference.
 
Thank you,
 
Maria Iniguez | Customer Service Representative
Water Department |90 Santa Rosa Avenue | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-3145 | Fax (707) 543-3136 | MIniguez@srcity.org
 
 

 
We are hiring! The City of Santa Rosa is currently hiring for multiple positions across many
departments! Come join us and make a difference in a culturally diverse, family-focused city in the
heart of Sonoma County. With robust benefits and retirement package and opportunities to
challenge yourself and grow, the City of Santa Rosa is the premiere place to begin, develop, and
advance your career. srcity.org/Jobs
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